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Warm centers provide respite from cold 
temperatures in Riverside County 
 
Now that winter has arrived and parts of Riverside County are experience freezing 
temperatures, residents and visitors have a place to escape the cold at dozens of warm centers 
across the county. 
 
“Because some people may not be able to escape extremely cold temperatures, we have 
worked with our community partners to open warm centers to ensure the safety and comfort 
of residents and visitors throughout Riverside County,” said Brenda Salas Freeman, executive 
director of the Community Action Partnership of Riverside County. 
 
The warm centers can be found in locations such as local libraries, some county offices, and 
community centers and will be open to the public at no cost. The centers opened in December 
and will remain active through March as temperatures warrant. 
 
The warm centers are coordinated by the Community Action Partnership of Riverside County, in 
conjunction with Riverside University Health System – Public Health. 
 
Light refreshments and water will be available at some locations. 
 
For a list of warm center locations, hours of operations and tips for staying warm, 
visit https://www.capriverside.org/Portals/0/PDF/Warm/2018-
19%20Warm%20Center%20Directory.pdf  
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